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June 10, 1998

Ms. Rhonda N. Blake, RSI
Lincoln County Health Department
302 N Academy St

Lincolnton, NC 28092-8643

Dear Rhonda,

In your letter dated March 3, 1998, you inquired about the legal aspects of searching through
children’s diaper bags to look for medications and bottles of milk or formula that should be
refrigerated.

You and your supervisor have devised a good way to handle this potential problem, by asking
director of the center to post signs reminding parents to remove medications from diaper bags
before bringing them into the facility. Care givers in the facility should check all diaper bags
medications that should be locked up and bottles of milk or formula that should be refrigeratec
During the routine sanitation evaluation some of the diaper bags could be inspected for
compliance.

Thank you for this practical, common sense approach for keeping hazardous products
inaccessible from children and also for keeping bottles of milk and formula stored at proper

temperatures.

Sheila F. Nichols
Regional Environmental Health Specialist
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